
Announcements
06/23/2024



Welcome 

Visiting Guests

We thank our guests for 

visiting us today.  If this 

is your first time, please 

stand!  We pray 

our worship experience 

is a blessing to you, and 

we look forward to 

seeing you again soon.



Juneteenth
What a fantastic time we 

had sharing love with the 

community at our 

Juneteenth Celebration! 

Thanks to our members, 

vendors, and all 

participants for coming 

together to make this 

event successful.

Faith, Fellowship, Family, and Fun!



Gospel Line 

Dancing

Due to the Statewide 

Primary Runoff Election at 

our East Campus, next 

week’s Gospel Line Dance 

session is canceled.  Please 

go vote!  Thank you!



Rocky River Baptist 
Association Union #3

The RRBA’s Friday Night Live Praise 

and Worship Service will be this 

Friday at 6:30 PM at New Mt. Pisgah 

in Easley. The fellowship outing will 

be on  Saturday, at 10:00 AM, at our 

East Campus, with food and 

activities for all ages. We hope to 

see you there!



All interested in participating 

in the RRBA 3-on-3 

tournament, please pick up a 

registration form and a copy of 

the rules from the foyer. 

Completed forms should be 

returned to Bro. Louis Spear 

by Tuesday. Additionally, we 

need scorekeepers and 

referees. Please contact Bro. 
Louis if you can assist.
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